
BAPTISM/MEMBERSHIP CLASS 

We look forward to continuing our classes with all those 
interested in membership and baptism. See you at 6pm TONIGHT. 

HELPING TEEN CHALLENGE 

At Devon Park we are big supporters of Teen Challenge and their 
mission of overcoming addictions with the power of the gospel and 
salvation. Oct. 8 is the final Sunday to get our contributions of cash 
to Dixie Forsythe or Darla Schuman. The Cash donations will be for 
them to buy food, gift cards for grocery stores, baked goods, 
reusable water bottles, spiral notebooks, pens, men’s devotionals, 
tins of coffee. Thank you for your generosity and being co-laborers 
in changing lives for Jesus Christ.  

MEGA MEN'S BREAKFAST 

Only one week remains to sign up for a delicious hot breakfast and 
a great time of fellowship, prayer, and a challenge from The Word 
of God. We want all our men there and would love to see some 
new faces of friends/co-workers/etc as well. Save Oct. 14 on your 
calendar, and don't miss a minute of the action, men, starting at 
9:30am in the grey room! 

URGENT AWANA - T&T HELP  
Due to a large increase of Grades 3-5 kids attending Awana, we 
very much need additional leaders to help with this Awana age 
group. Please speak with Anita Peppard if you are able to be a part 
of this response to The Lord drawing many kids out! For anyone 
who has spoken to Anita Peppard, please talk to Pastor Spencer to 
make sure you have all the prerequisites. And if you do, come join 
us on Wednesday night at 6:15pm! 

FCA BOARD MEMBERS 
Please stay tuned for a specific date when we as church members 
will be voting on accepting Aaron Farnham and Pastor Spencer to 
sit on the FCA board as part of the Devon Park representative 
team.  

NBBI LADIES OF GRACE CONFERENCE - OCTOBER 20,21 
Every year New Brunswick Bible Institute hosts an excellent 
conference for ladies in the fall. This year's guest speaker will be 
Bonnie Gallant. $49 per person includes meals. Make sure to 
register quickly as the weekend will fill up fast. Registration 
deadline is Oct. 12. Call 506 375 9000 or visit nbbi.ca/ladies for 
more information.  
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